
The International Commerce High School is providing free on-site learning opportunities and support 

services for students who need a place to go during the day starting August 17, 2020.  On-site learning 

includes in-person support services such as student supervision and strategic support for students in 

need during standard school hours, which may include teacher-led or paraprofessional support for 

students with distance learning instruction.   

The International Commerce High School observes procedures to ensure that the that the number of 

students who can be present in a facility while maintaining appropriate physical distancing or other 

mitigation strategies as outlined by the Centers for Disease Control Prevention.  These procedures shall 

not limit the availability of, or result in a refusal to provide, free on-site services. 

 


